
PRESIDENT ’S  
 Message 

Can you believe it's already summertime? 

If you're heading out for some summer trav-

el, have a fantastic and safe trip! 

  

May Trivia Night was a Success! 

Our May Trivia Night was an absolute blast! The questions certainly kept us 

on our toes, bringing back fond memories, sparking some genuine laughs, and 

definitely a few "what the heck" moments! It was truly wonderful to see every-

one networking and getting to know new people. This event was a huge suc-

cess for both AGC & NAWIC, and we're thrilled with the connections made. 

  

Huge Thanks to Our Scholarship Fundraiser Committees! 

A massive THANK YOU goes out to our incredible Ways & 

Means and Scholarship Committees! They truly outdid themselves with 

Friday's Scholarship Fundraiser. Their dedication and hard work made the 

event a resounding success, and we're so grateful to everyone who donated 

and participated. We can't wait to share the final results and see the impact of 

everyone’s generosity! 

  

Your Voice Matters: Upcoming Board Elections! 

Get ready to cast your vote this month! We'll be holding our elections at 

Ricardo's, so keep an eye out for an official invite with all the details. This is 

your chance to meet the candidates for our upcoming board and catch up with 

fellow members. To help us with a headcount, please remember to RSVP to 

Julianna as soon as you receive the invitation. Your participation is vital in 

shaping our organization's future! 

  

Save the Date: Summer Social at the Drillers Game! 

Mark your calendars! Our Summer Social is just around the corner, and 

we're heading out for some Tulsa Drillers Baseball! Who's ready for a night 

of fun, food, and America's favorite pastime at ONEOK Field? The Social 

Committee has been working incredibly hard to make this a memorable event, 

and we can't wait to cheer on the Drillers with all of you. Specifics on date and 

time will be announced soon, so keep an eye on your inbox! 
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NEXT MEETING: 

 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 

Membership Meeting 
Board of Directors Vote  

  

LOCATION:   
 

Ricardo’s Mexican  
Restaurant 

5629 E 41st. St. 
Tulsa, OK 74135 

6:00 PM 
 

 

RSVP email by EOB 05/16 

julianna@colburnelect.com 

Hello NAWIC Sisters!  

Dana Cookson,                                                     
NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76 President 
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 BOD Meeting—06/03 6:00 pm Teams Mtg.  

DEI—TBD 

DOs & DONuts—06/12 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office 

Membership Meeting & BOD Vote—06/17 6:00 pm Ri-

cardo’s Mexican Restaurant 

BOD Meeting—TBD     

DOs & DONuts—07/10 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office 

Summer Social— 07/22 Gates open @ 6:00 pm for the 

DRILLERS GAME 

BOD Meeting—08/05 6:00 pm TBD     

DOs & DONuts—08/14 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office 

Membership Meeting—TBD 

BOD Joint Meeting—09/02 6:00 pm TBD

DOs & DONuts—09/11 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office 

Membership Meeting BOD Installation—09/16 6:00 pm 

TBD 

BOD Meeting—10/07 6:00 pm TBD     

DOs & DONuts—10/09 8-9:00 am  AGCOK Tulsa Office 

Membership Meeting —10/21 6:00 pm TBD 



- 

National has stepped up and      
provided NAWIC members 

with some outstanding  
webinars throughout the  

upcoming year with the focus 
in two areas:   

Professional Development
& Education (PD&E)  

& Membership 

 The webinars should be 
available on the national  
website to view at your  

convenience if you can’t     
attend the initial airing.  The    
webinars are also listed in the

Calendar of Events. 

Happy 
Birthday 

Welcome  
New Members 

Congratulations 
On Your Anniversary 

Celebrating Our 

NAWIC Sisters! 

- 
- 

- - - - - - - - - - -

UPCOMING WEBINARS:  
www.nawic.org/webinars 

06/98 Joani Kelley Olivia Gravess 06/04 

Ashley Norris 06/09 

 06/25  Jaya Steele 

Membership Dues Increase 6/18  12—1 PM CST 

Create Space for Other Different Than You 6/26 1—2:30 PM CST 

From Election to Action! 6/25 11-AM—12  PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 6/26 4—5 PM CST 

Respirable Crystaline Silica 7/17 10—11 AM CST 

National DEI Meeting 7/21 5:30—6:30 PM CST 

2024-25 Nat. BOD Meeting 7/24 4—5 PM CST 

- 
- - - - - - - - - - -

Please let Jaylee know if we missed your birthday/anniversary, or if you 

have something great to share with the chapter about 

awards/promotions/partnerships in your career! 





Please remember our 
NAWIC Endowed  

Scholarship at OSU  

whenever you’re in a giving mood. The full name of our scholarship is the 

NAWIC Tulsa Chapter 76  
Endowed Scholarship In Honor 

of Gene Harris Fund. 

On your checks or online donations,  
please note the fund number:  26-75750 

On-line donations:  https://osugiving.com/ 
please see the “Give” tab at the top right.    

Mailing Address: 
 OSU Foundation  

400 S. Monroe, Stillwater, OK 74074  

Your Scholarship Committee thanks you!! 

https://osugiving.com/






We Value Your Feedback! 
We've set up a QR code for you to easily share any comments, ques-
tions, concerns, or compliments. If you have suggestions on how we 
can address a concern or improve something, we’d love to hear from 
you. Likewise, if there are any ideas or features, you’d like to see, 
please let us know! 
If you'd like your comment to not be anonymous, please feel free to 
include your name. Additionally, I’ll have a box available at each 
meeting where you can leave messages as well. 
We are committed to providing transparent communication, and 
each newsletter will feature updates on any concerns, questions, or 
compliments we've received, along with responses 
when appropriate. 
Thank you for helping us improve! 

NOTES June Edition: Question 1 - No comments were received.
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Thank You for a Successful Cornhole Casino Event! 

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who participated in and helped 

organize the Cornhole Casino Event — it was a tremendous success! 

 Special Thanks to Our Sponsors: 

Gold Sponsors:     Garver and

Murray Womble

Bronze Sponsor: Terracon 

We had a fantastic turnout with 17 registered teams for the cornhole tournament! 

Congratulations to our winners:  

1st Place: 

Tyler Leithauser with APAC and Chad Speer with Evolution Motion Solutions 



2nd Place: 3rd Place: 

Spencer Stockam and Ethan Jolly         Joseph Hanzel and Marc Flusche 

  with TLS                            with Garver 

A big thank you to Jason Strickland for setting up and running the tournament. 

 Delicious Catering: 

Thank you to Just for Catering by Orr for providing an incredible spread — the food was a major hit! 

Casino 

Fun: 

Shoutout to Keith Adams with  

Casino Nights for setting up 

the blackjack, roulette, and 

craps  tables. The casino 

games were  a crowd favorite 

and kept the energy high all 

day! 



 Raffle Drawing Winners: 

• Sarah Hopper (Hudson Prince)

• Carrie Campbell (Impact Contractors)

• John Ciegelski (Maxwell)

 Thank You to Our Supporters: 

This event wouldn’t have been possible without the contributions of so 

many generous organizations.  

A special thanks to Equipment Share for donating door prizes and to all 

the companies who came together to support the event: 

PMg, Pella Doors, Hudson Prince, Stout Construction, Terracon, Insurica, 

Murray Womble, Wyatt Tech, TLS Group, Craftsmen Resources, APAC, 

Graybar, Clifford Power, Rick Scott Construction, OME Corp, Garver, 

Equipment Share, BR Heavy, Maxwell Supply, Arrowhead Consulting, Im-

pact Contractors, Enlighten Benefits 

And last but not least, thank you to all the amazing volunteers who 

helped with decorations, setup, and prize donations — your time and ef-

forts truly made this event special. 

We appreciate everyone who came out and made this a memorable after-

noon. 

Thank you again for your support! 

Paulla Fennell, Ways & Means Chair 



The National Association of

Women in Construction 

Tulsa, OK 

!Membership Meeting
Board of Directors Vote 

Tuesday, June 17th 6:00-8:00 pm 

Ricardo's Mexican Restaurant 

5629 E 41st
• St. 

Tulsa OK, 74135 

RSVP EOB June 13th to iulianna@colburnelect.com 

jklempa
Rectangle



Please know we have a prayer chapel on  

Facebook.   

 

It’s a private group and you may post your 
own prayer  

requests at any time  

or if you’d rather, please e-mail me and I’ll 
post them for you.   

 

This is open to all members but is strictly 
optional.  We would ask that you read  

the pinned post at the top of the page.   

 

If you’d like to join the chapel, simply  

request to be added.  If you have any  

issues with that, please contact me: 

 jklempa@pmgtulsa.com  

 

Thanks, Jaylee Klempa 

NAWIC Membership Support 
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FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA: 

We have an email for all questions: 

Email: TulsaNAWIC76info@gmail.com  

Check out our website on the go! 

Find us at: nawictulsa.org 

 We have links to the national website 

along with current calendar events for 

our chapter and each newsletter at your 

fingertips!  

https://www.facebook.com/people/NAWIC-Tulsa-Chapter-76/100081323531711/
https://www.instagram.com/tulsa.nawic.76
https://www.linkedin.com/company/tulsa-nawic/
https://www.x.com/TulsaNAWIC


NAWIC Meetings/ 
Dinners/Events Policies  

A reminder of our Tulsa chapter policies concerning all of dinners and events. Please 
RSVP by the deadlines.  We need confirmed counts for our restaurants ahead of time. 
If you are bringing guest(s), please supply their name and company.  
 
All guests are paid for by the chapter the fist time they visit, as well as new mem-
bers—your first meeting is on us!  After that, meetings/events will be charged unless 
otherwise indicated.  
 
Members shall RSVP to attend the monthly meeting the Friday prior to the meeting 
(unless otherwise communicated) and will be billed for said meeting. Even if you 
cancel at the last minute, we need you to pay.   
 
Our BOD has decided we need to be more vigilant.  We run the risk of losing money 
as a chapter without this policy and we can’t afford that.  
 
We very much appreciate your understanding and your cooperation!  
 
Julianna Guglielmo, Tulsa Chapter Treasurer  julianna@colburnelect.com 

June’s Membership Meeting will include 

our 2025-26 Board of Directors Election. 

We need you there to have your say and 

ensure we have a quorum! 

 

Do you have something to report?  
Exciting News / Your Committee / Awards 

Please forward info to Jaylee Klempa by                  
EOB 1st Friday of the month to get it in the  Newsletter.          

jklempa@pmgtulsa.com 
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Please join us at our 

Summer Social for 

dinner and a  

Drillers Game! 



Bailey Martin has not yet had the chance to bestow the red rose to another mem-
ber. 

 



Director 
WIC Week, Ways & Means, Membership, DE&I, 
Marketing 

Jaylee Klempa 
Email:  jklempa@pmgtulsa.com                        
Cell: 918-991-9221 

Parliamentarian 
WIC Week/Block Kids 

Joani Kelly 

Email:  joanikelly74@gmail.com                      
Cell: 918-640-7081 

2024-2025 

BOARD/COMMITTEE 

CONTACT LIST 

Director 
Social Committee 

Paullei Tanner 

Email:  paullei.tanner@gmail.com                    
Cell: 405-642-4767 

Treasurer 
Finance, Marketing 

Julianna Guglielmo 

Email:  julianna@colburnelect.com                  
Cell: 918-521-9005 

Recording Secretary 
Marketing Chair 

Kristi Ostler 

Email:  kostler@rickscottconstruction.com       
Cell: 918-260-0044 

President  
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Dana Cookson 

Email:  accounting@stoutconstruction.net       
Cell: 918-671-9370 

President-Elect 
Ways & Means/Membership Chair 

Paula Fennell 

Email:  pfennell@craftsmenresources.com        
Cell: 918-271-1210 

Immediate Past President 
Finance/Strategic Planning 

Chrissie Humphrey 

Email:  chrissiehumphrey@stoutconstruction.net 
Cell: 918-530-9183 

Corresponding Secretary 
Membership, Ways & Means, DEI, Social 

Kaitlynn Henson 

Email:  Kaitlynn.henson@apac.com 

 Cell:  

Director 
DE&I Chair 

Sarah Hopper 

Email:  sarahh@hudsonprince.com  

Cell: 918-277-3927 

Director 
Social Committee 

Sierra Nunez 
 
Email:  sestone93@gmail.com                           
Cell: 352-272-3573 

Director 
Safety Chair 

Bailey Martin 
 
Email:  bailey.martin@crossland.com             
Cell: 918-202-8769 


